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To: Pastor, Church Board, and Possibilities Ministries Director  

Possibilities Ministries Department  

 

Happy New Year to you all. 

The Lord our God have foreseen us all and knew that others will be needing greater care and 
attention therefore, we have our Possibilities Ministries Members in our midst. They are in our 
churches and in our communities.  

The seven areas for Possibilities Ministries are 

1.  Deaf & Hard of Hearing; 
2. Blind or vision impaired; 
3. Physically Disabled; 
4. Mental and emotionally impacted; 
5. Orphans, Autistic and other;  
6. Vulnerable Children; 
7. Spousal Loss persons and Caregivers. 

We are asking that you carefully capture the details of our Possibilities Ministries Members in 
our congregations and communities. Two lists are to be prepared and I/we ask that you send us 
both lists. Please send the lists to us via email to sschooler@ejcsda.com and 
pwiggan@ejcsda.com. 

I beseech you all to passionately pray for Jamaica Seventh-day Adventist Deaf Church located 
on the grounds of the Portmore Seventh-day Adventist Church grounds. Our members from 
East Jamaica Conference are actively involved in the Deaf Church in Portmore.  

We will collectively continue to support and pray for the Deaf Church, the leaders and the 
other Possibilities Ministries members there. While, we do all we can in our power by God’s 
leading to minister to these members and others.    

God’s Speed. 

Yours in the Master’s Hand, 

 
Sheldon Schooler 
Pastor  
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